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05/29/2019 
 
TO:  H. Sam Orth, III, Director, Department of Technology 

CC:  Rick A. Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

  Pamela H. OGrady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

From:  Wayne Gaiter, Information System Supervisor, Department of Technology 

Through: Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

SUBJECT: Award Letter for RedHat and JBOSS License, Maintenance & Support - RFQ12308 

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of a Request for Quotations process, received 7 

bids in response to RFQ12308. The Department of Technology has reviewed the proposals received, and 

is recommending that award be made to Digital Information Systems, the lowest responsive, responsible 

and best bid submitted.   

VENDOR BID AMOUNT COMPLETE COMMENTS 

Software House International $126,284.08  Yes  

    

Vaske $123,005.84  Yes  

    

Digital Information Systems $116,065.40  Yes  

    

SoftChoice $122,661.34 Yes  

    

Brown Enterprise, Inc $123,860.00 Yes  

    

HiComp      $131,666.02 Yes  

    

VCLOUD       $122,948.68 Yes  

 

 

 

CC:  Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology  

  Rich Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

  Pamela O’Grady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

 

 

 


